
From:
To:
Subject: Fw: Draft New London Plan EiP - Written Statements Third Deadline
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:58:38 PM

From: EIP Secretary <xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx>
Sent: 11 January 2019 14:44
To: >
Cc: 

Subject: RE: Draft New London Plan EiP - Written Statements Third Deadline
 
Dear 
 
Thank you, I can confirm safe receipt.
 
Kind regards
 

 

EIP Secretary
EiP for the draft New London Plan
 
Tel: 
Mobile: 
Email: xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
 
 
 
 

From: ] 
Sent: 11 January 2019 11:48
To: EIP Secretary <xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx>
Cc: 

>
Subject: FW: Draft New London Plan EiP - Written Statements Third Deadline
 
Dear 
 
Please find attached Sport England’s written statement.  Thank you again for printing this out for us. 
 
Regards





subject to our ongoing discussions with the GLA.
 
Kind regards
 

 
 

 Planning Manager  T: 
We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest
assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our
Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by
emailing Gail Laughlan
 
 

From: EIP Secretary <xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx > 
Sent: 03 January 2019 15:08
To: EIP Secretary <xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx >
Subject: Draft New London Plan EiP - Written Statements Third Deadline
 
Dear Participant,
 
This is a reminder that the third deadline for written statements is 12 noon on Friday 11
January. This is for statements relating to sessions in Weeks 5 and 6, covering Matter 23 to Matter
50.
 
Guidance on submitting statements is provided as an Annex to Panel Note 5, sent previously.  Please
note that each statement must only refer to one Matter; if you want to respond to more than one
Matter then they should be submitted in separate documents.  The Panel have asked for 1 electronic
(preferably pdf) and 2 paper copies of each statement.
 
The Panel will be issuing agendas for each hearing session, during the previous week.  These will list
the final confirmed participants.  If you have not already done so, please let us know who will be
attending for your organisation.  This is particularly urgent for weeks 1 and 2. We also need to know
whether you plan to hot-seat at all, so that we can brief the Panel.
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.
 
Kind regards,
 

EIP Secretary
EiP for the draft New London Plan
 
Tel: 

Email: xxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
 



 
 
 

#LondonIsOpen
 
 

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE: 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information
see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any
use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide
personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement.
Sport England’s Privacy Statement may be found here https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-
statement/ If you have any queries about Sport England’s handling of personal data you can contact
Sport England’s Data Protection Officer directly by emailing xxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
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